October 2020 NEWSLETTER



Meet the FOC Chairs

Hello and welcome to the Friends of Clavering first newsletter of the year.

At the end of last term, we sadly said good bye to Andrea Vaughan who has chaired the Friends of Clavering Committee for the last 2 years - we would like to thank her for all her hard work and support over the last few years.

We'd like to introduce the newy appointed Co-Chairs, Anna

Gawthorpe and Tracy Pemberton, who along with the rest of the Committee are all very much looking forward to all of the events we have planned for this school year.

We have a huge task to raise money to improve the school's IT provision with laptops and iPads, additionally, we have pledged to help with the growing day to day costs of the extra safety measures put in place due to COVID-19. So if you would like to join the committee, help out at events, or have some great ideas for fundraisers please contact us, we'd love to hear from you.

What FOC bought in the 2019-2020 school year

When you contribute to Clavering FOC you are contributing to the futures of the children at Clavering School



Money Spent 2019 - 2020

What FOC has planned for the 2020-2021 school year



FOC
Contact Details

If you would like to join or just get in contact with the FOC please send an email to Anna or Tracy at

friendsofclavering@gmail.com



Events this term

Fun Run

- Between 12th - 22nd October virginmoneygiving.com/fund/ClaveringFunRun

Bag to School - 20th October Pumpkin Carving Competition - 4th November

Future Events

Santas Boots Christmas Cards Break The Rules Day

virginmoneygiving.com

With the growing costs of running the school always increasing and the huge burden COVID has put on the budget, we have been asked by parents how else you could help the school in addition to the donations for our usual planned events.

In response we have set up the Virgin Money Giving page which we can not only use to collect online donations for events, but we can also use to accept one off donations or even regular monthly donations.

All donations will be added to the friends of Clavering fundraising efforts and will support this year's agreed focussed projects.

If you or other family members would like to donate please use the link below...

https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/charity-web/charity/finalCharityHomepage.action?charityId=1010732

You will find the relevant buttons on the right of the above page.

This year's fundraising focus is to buy enough iPads to allow all the children to utilise them at the same time, which is a huge askso could you help us?

Are you a Company or have connections to buy bulk ipads/computers?

Please get in touch with us.